
Nature alert. 
 
The European Commission considers “modernizing” the directives 
concerning the protection of nature. There is a risk of a weakening of the 
existing protection. 
 
There is a vast public consultation on Intenet until July 17th. 
 
More than 100 organisations in 28 European Union member countries 
take part in order to avoid a weakening of the exixting nature protection 
directives.  
 
As appendix you find the petition and the necessary background 
information. 
 
It would be appropriate if as many federations and allotment gardeners as 
possible could support the request to safeguard the directives on nature 
protection (Bird protection directive, Fauna and Flora Habitat directive) 
as they exist today. 
 
Therefore the call : Take action! 
 
 
survey: http://naturemwelt.lu/natur-an-emwelt_ShowNews_News.1-1-
453-0.html 
 
https://www.naturealert.eu/en 


